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To: Bay Area UASI Approval Authority 

From: Christophe Arnold, RCPGP Project Manager 

Date: September 14, 2023 

Re: Item 4c:  Grant Funded Program Updates – RCPGP 
 
Staff Recommendation:   
Information only 
 
Action or Discussion Item:   
Discussion only 
 
Background:  
The Bay Area UASI has received funding via the Regional Catastrophic Preparedness Grant 
Program for the past four years through a competitive application process.  
 
Summary: 
 
The FY19 RCPGP funded project of Life Sustaining Commodity Distribution Planning is 
complete. The final products and tools are available at: https://www.bayareauasi.org/cpod. 
These include downloadable, customizable planning templates to support jurisdictions in 
developing Commodity Points of Distribution (C-POD) site plans with associated memoranda of 
understanding (MOUs), writing local C-POD logistics plans, and holding C-POD site plan 
validation tabletop exercises (TTXs). Additional items include resource estimation calculators, 
guidance for developing MOUs, and materials from C-POD Operations and 
Management (including a condensed version with video) and Disaster Logistics for 
Practitioners training.  
 
FY19 Spending Status 

• Award Amount: $1,406,550 
• Amount Spent: $1,406,550 
• Amount Remaining: $0 

 
 
 
The FY20 RCPGP funded project of Regional Pandemic Preparedness is complete. The final 
products and tools are available at https://www.bayareauasi.org/PandemicPreparednessPlanning.  
These include a regionwide COVID-19 after action report, a regional pandemic preparedness 
framework, and an interactive, searchable, online pandemic crisis communications toolkit. 
 

https://www.bayareauasi.org/cpod
https://www.bayareauasi.org/PandemicPreparednessPlanning
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FY20 Spending Status 
• Award Amount: $929,414 
• Amount Spent: $929,414 
• Amount Remaining: $0 

 
 
The FY21 RCPGP funded project of Supply Chain Resilience is underway. A series of nine 
supply chain resilience seminars engaging public and private sector agencies was conducted 
from fall of 2022 through spring of 2023. A Decision-Making Playbook and Supply Chain 
Considerations for People with Disabilities Report are being developed. These tools and regional 
supply chain resilience concepts will be exercised in an upcoming series of tabletop exercises. 
Seminar summaries and completed products are available at 
https://www.bayareauasi.org/supplychain. 
 
FY21 Spending Status 

• Award Amount: $945,818 
• Amount Spent: $251,359 
• Amount Remaining: $694,459 

 
 
The FY22 RCPGP funded project of Equitable Community Resilience is underway. Each of 
the 14 UASI member jurisdictions are receiving technical assistance to complete a local roadmap 
to community resilience for an identified underserved community as well as to update or develop 
local plans. Additional community based trainings and exercises are planned within this project 
for 2024 – 2025. 
 
FY22 Spending Status 

• Award Amount: $1,309,398 
• Amount Spent: $0 
• Amount Remaining: $1,309,398 

 
 
The Bay Area UASI submitted an application for FY23 RCPGP funding to expand and continue 
efforts in Equitable Community Resilience. Funding awards have not been announced as of the 
date this report was prepared. 
 

https://www.bayareauasi.org/supplychain

